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Oct. 30
th

, 2011 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Oct. 31
st 

– Nov. 4
th

.  

 

The Lorne Co-ed Soccer Team finished the season and represented Lorne with class and competitive play. A special 

thanks to each and every one of our players for their commitment and effort during the 2011 Small School Soccer 

Season. Thank you is also extended to our Co-Coaches Mr. Harquail and Ms. Damery and our Community School 

Coordinator – Mrs. Long – for their volunteer time and expertise. 

 

The 2
nd

 Annual Phoenix Fundraising Campaign is coming to a close and with only 1000 tickets printed your odds of 

winning a $500.00 prize, for the lucky ticket holder, have never been better. Please help support your community 

school by purchasing a ticket. Tickets are 1 for $5 or 3 for $10. Tickets can be purchased from the school office or 

students of Lorne Middle School. The $500 winner will be announced on Monday, Oct. 31
st
. 

 

The ONE Change Youth Inclusion Program will be hosting a ‘Family Fun Night’ on Friday, Nov. 4
th

 @ 6 p.m. The 

‘Family Fun Night’ will include a magician/balloon sculptor from Zap Magic! The magic show is sure to please 

everyone and the event is free! 
 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the November edition of the Lorne 

Newsletter or visit us on the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca . If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 

before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Thank You & Have a Great Week, 

 

Greg 
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